
December 29, 2014 – One Day Delay for COT Report

Relying on past experience, I assumed the COT report, covering COMEX positions as of the 
close Tuesday December 23, would be out today. It turns out it will be published tomorrow. 
Accordingly, I'll have comments late tomorrow on the report and will once again skip this 
Wednesday's article and publish a weekly review on Saturday along with separate comments on 
Monday January 5, when this week's holiday delayed COT report will be published. Sorry for 
any confusion. 
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